
Bargo Sportsground Management Committee Meeting 

Wednesday 23 March 2016 

Bargo Hall 7.00pm 

Meeting opened 7.10pm 

 

Attendance:  Paul Schaefer – Community  

 Jenny Harkness – BDHVC 

 Paul Beech – YBSC 

 Beth Nolan – Bargo RLFC 

 Maurice Hickman – BDHVC 

 Robert Hayes – WHRC 

 Julie Merrick – BYTC 

 Kathleen Tye – Community  

  

Apologies:  Paul Lynch YBSC 

                   Tim Morrison TDCC 

                    Peter Mills BDHVC 

                    Wayne Southwell BRLFC 

                     Merv Thompkins-WHRC 

                     Peter Campbell BRFLC Juniors  

 

Matters Arising from Previous Minutes 

a)   Trotting tower-Paul Schaefer spoke to Ken at Council regarding the tower, arrangements will be 

made for the removal of the stairs, but rails are to stay.  No further monies will be spent. 

b)   Memorial service was held on Hall verandah with no issues, Bond refunded. 

 

Acceptance of minutes moved Beth Nolan 2nd Paul Schaefer Carried 

 

Treasurer’s Report 

As per the attachment  

 

Treasurers Report was accepted.  Moved: Jenny Harkness     2nd:  Kathleen Tye Carried 

 

Correspondence 

a)  AEC regarding inspection of Hall for the election.  

b)  AFL-A discussion has been held regarding the posts for AFL and their removal.  It has been 

decided by Council that the posts are to be left until September. 

 

General Business 

a)  Asbestos has been removed from Tennis Club, Change rooms and small toilets and scout hall. 

b)  We have a new Hall cleaner, very efficient. 

c)  Drainage work on the grounds has been scheduled to start on the 26th April; all user groups have 

been advised.  Bargo Bunnies first game will be 2nd April, then a night game on Friday 8th at  

      7.30pm and other games will be relocated or moved as required until grounds are ready. 

d)  Still waiting on action regarding floodlight control installation. 

e)  Alarm in change rooms has been disconnected at this stage. 

f)  Maintenance quarters under the trotting tower have been vacated and will be used for storage in the 

interim. 

g)  YBSC-no issues 

h)  BRFLC-No issues-disappointed with goal post non-removal     

i)  BDHVC-no issues 

j)  WHRC-Had an incident of a homeless person using the little shed at the end of the stables as  

temporary accommodation 

     Police were contacted and the fellow moved on. 

k) Arrangements are required to be made re AFL vacating the Western End of Green shed, all old 

surplus equipment is to be removed, if this is not completed in the next 6 weeks, arrangements will 

be made and costs to be forwarded on to AFL (taken from Bond) 

Meeting closed 7.55pm   

Next meeting:  27 April 2016 at 7pm   


